
FREE DRESS DAY 
A free dress day occurs on the last Thursday (school day) of each month for all students 
who have retained free dress privileges for that month. There may be exceptions made 
to this when our special events conflict. Please consistently read our Weekly E-mail 
Updates for special notices. Students are not required to wear uniforms on this day and 
may wear appropriate clothing of their choice within the following guidelines: 

1. Athletic shoes that are appropriate for school. The following shoe styles are not 
permissible: Light-up, glitter shoes, heels, dress up shoes, anything with slick 
soles, Crocs, Ugg style boots, boots, sling backs, sandals, or backless shoes, flip 
flops, open toed shoes, Heelys, and shoes that distract from learning.no sandals, 
high heels, sharp-toed boots, combat boots, etc. 

2. Skirt/short length must be long enough to allow for activity while being 
appropriately modest—three inches above the top of the knee is an appropriate 
guideline. Skirts may not be rolled at the waist in order to circumvent the length 
requirement. 

3. T-shirts may not depict anything involving drugs or alcohol or contain violent or 
sexual connotations.  

4. Clothing in good repair without holes, rips, or stains. Shirts may not be tied.  
5. No bare midriffs, spaghetti straps, strapless, or halter-tops allowed. No tight 

fitting clothing. No skin between the pants and shirt may show. 
6. All clothing should allow for normal movement on an active school day and be 

modest in style. No sweatpants or pajama pants.  
7. All uniform policy guidelines regarding makeup, hair, hats, and fingernails apply 

on this day as well. 
 
 


